
Thank You!

On behalf of the Borough Green Primary School Parent and 
Teachers’ Association, a big thank you to everyone who 

supported the school Summer Fair this year, which raised 

£3,500

A  great deal of preparation and hard work goes into 
organising the fair and as ever, we cannot do it without the 
generous support and assistance of parents – thank you!
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